Danny Blount


2027 Park Springs Road

Sulphur Springs, TX  75482

April 25, 2005

The President's Advisory Panel on Federal Tax Reform 
1440 New York Avenue NW 
Suite 2100 
Washington, DC 20220

Dear Sir or Madam:

I would like to see a consumption tax system such as H.B. 25 except with a lower rate.  

With only about one-third or less people in the U.S. paying taxes at the present I think 

that with everyone paying that a lower rate such as about fifteen percent would be 

sufficient. 

This system would make tax evasion about impossible.   If you aren’t going to close our 

borders than you should at least make the illegal aliens pay taxes. 

Respectfully,

Danny Blount

